28 September 2020

ASX Voluntary Suspension Update

On 14 September FAR Ltd (ASX: FAR) made a request to ASX to enter Voluntary Suspension for up to
10 business days to allow ASX to review FAR’s Half Year Accounts and raise certain queries with FAR.
Since that date ASX and FAR have exchanged communications and ASX currently expects to complete
their process later this week.

The Voluntary Suspension therefore remains in place until a further announcement in respect of the
Half Year Accounts is made.

This announcement has been authorised for release by the FAR Disclosure Committee.



